
 

 

 
 
Wednesday 24th June 2020 
 
 
Dear parents and carers of children at St Clement & St James, 
 
Invitation to Parent online forum 

 
We hope you are well and enjoying the sunny weather.  We have very much missed all our lovely children 
and have enjoyed seeing some of them return to school over the past few weeks.   
 
During the time children have been away teachers have been busy with many things including planning 
lessons and learning how to set up Google Classrooms which we hope you are enjoying and finding useful. 

 
We are now making preparations for a full return to school in September and we are sure many of you have 
lots of questions and concerns.  We would like to invite you to an online forum next Wednesday the 1st 
July at 6pm.   
 
Mrs Dowthwaite, Miss Wilson and Miss Bouette will host the meeting.  At the forum we will talk through our 
plans for the holidays, returning in September and how we will keep your children safe when they return to 
school.  
 
If you would like to join us, please contact the office on 020 7603 9225 and we will send you a link to the 
meeting.  If you have any questions you would like to raise please email them to: info-scsj@stfed.rbkc.sch.uk 
with the subject line: SCSJ Parent question for online forum to arrive no later than 3pm  on Tuesday 30th 
June. 

 
We’ll look forward to seeing you next Wednesday. 
 
Kind regards, 

 

   
 
Ms Sarah Bouette   Mrs Ellie Dowthwaite 
Executive Headteacher  Head of School  
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